Christ the King Church
130 Legris Avenue
West Warwick, RI 02893





 (401) 821-9228
ctkwwri@cox.net – ctkwwri.org
October 24, 2017
Present: Terry Benton, Rita Selby, Pauline Cote, Janice Rousselle, Anna Conca, Sue Paquette, Anna Skorski.  Absent: Sue Lawrence, Judy Forcier
Review:

· People served (07.01.16 –01.08.18): 3,005; (since began counting 12.12.11): 19,814.

· $4,827.76 (Out Reach Checking)*

· 
*Includes monies collected from Poor Box

· Gross income/store receipts thru 01.08.18: $12,306.13.

· Expenses: $995.61.

· Donated to Parish (25%) $3,076.

· Food certificates/cards: $3,600.

· Other: $3,641.

· Total payout: $7,241*.

      *Does not include items given freely, or donated elsewhere.
General Comments: 

· Review and update workers' manual.  (Do new directives need to be added?)   

· Have a general meeting for all workers.  (It might also be an occasion in which a speaker can be invited.)

· A question… Would you be open to our placing a request for volunteers in the bulletins of Saint Mary and Saints John & James parishes?  Would any of you be willing to be the contact person?

Other items to discuss...
· Terry Benton offered to be the contact person fielding any calls from Saint Mary & Saints John & James parishes regarding volunteering at GA.
· It was suggested and accepted that instead of having a monthly ‘blow-out sale’ that the two week sale take place every three months (January, April, July, October).

· GA will stop accepting winter clothing and begin accepting spring/summer clothing March 1, 2018.  A winter clothing (50% off) sale will begin February 1, 2018.
· Terry Benton will make signs to let people know when the store will be closed.

· There will be a general meeting of all GA volunteers on Saturday, April 21, 2018 in the church hall (9:30 – 11:00 am).

· GA will be closed: 02.19.18 and 03.31.18.
Next meeting will be April 17, 2018.
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